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Comments: I have many concerns about this project, mostly focused on boats. When my children were babies,

back in about 1991 or 1992, the USCG was launching a small boat on a trailer into Twin Lakes. I expressed

concern when looking at the trailer as I could visibly see milfoil, an invasive species, on the boat trailer and hull.

The USCG person told me the boat had been dry for months, and my concerns were dismissed. We know how

that worked out. Additionally the size of the vessels proposed concerns me greatly. When (not if, but when) a

vessel sinks in the lake, there is no viable way to recover the vessel. You've been warned about this by industry

experts, yet still seem to be charging forward. 

 

I am not against upgrades to the area, but would like to make sure these concerns are addressed!


